Golden West Media Consultants Ltd.

P.O. Box 950 Altona, Manitoba R0OG 0BO (204) 324-6464 (204) 475-0754 Telex 07-57600

MEMO

November 6, 1987

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824

Mancos, Colorado
81328

Hello:

Thank you for your October 24th report of
receiving CISV.

This will confirm that you were receiving
our signal. At the same time, let me also
advise you that this will be one of the

last reception reports for CISV on 1530 KHZ.

On November 9, 1987, CISV will change
frequency and power to 1570 KHZ at 10,000
watts.

Keep listening.

Regards,

JACK HOEPPNER
Director of Engineering
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